
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

March 12, 2013 
Circular No. SBP-GSF-0039-2013  
 
 
 

 
 
General Manager 
 
 

Subject: Special Meeting of the Committee 
 

Dear General Manager: 
 
For relevant purposes, the Superintendency wishes to inform you that the Security Council Committee 
established pursuant to Resolution 1373 (2001) has issued document SCA/3/12(01), whereby the 
Chairman of the Committee makes reference to the special meeting of the Committee with Member 
States and international, regional and subregional organizations on “The prevention and suppression of 
financing to terrorism,” held at the United Nations Headquarters on November 20, 2012. 
 
To see the complete document, please visit the following URL address: 

 
http://www.un.org/en/sc/ctc/specialmeetings/2012  

 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
Alberto Diamond R. 
Superintendent 
 
/aas 
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